
                                                      Parent’s Meeting                                     March 4 2008 

1. Thrashers’ game is all set. 
2. Spring Campout/Tapout:  3/28th-30th. Our troop is in charge of one game. We need a 

group of scouts and one adult to help plan and run the game. We also need an adult to 
help with the logistics of the campout. 

3. AT Backpacking: 3/14th-16th and April 18th-20th.  Two tier trips. 
4. New Scout Campout: 4/25th-27th. We need adult help if you could spare the time. 
5. COPE weekend: 5/2nd-4th. Scout must be at least 13 years old. Adults can also participate 

in COPE. 
6. Memorial Day Flag Placement: 5/24th. 
7. Summer camp payment is due 3/24th. 
8. Spring Break: 4/7th-11th. No meeting on the 7th. Parent/troop meeting is on the 14th. 
9. Troop/parent meeting: 5/5th. Troop and patrol elections. Finish up with summer camp 

preparations. 
10. Summer camp physicals: 5/10th at Roswell St. Baptist Church. Be there at 8:15 to get 

seen. The staff leaves at 12:00. Class 2 and 3 medical forms are done at a donation price 
of $2-$3. Adults must have a class 3 form every year if over 40 years. 

11. Den Chief training: 5/18th. If a scout is having trouble getting leadership, get trained. It is 
good to get the training early in case you don’t get a leadership position or if you need 
leadership later on. 

12. Court of Honor: 5/12th. Watch the newsletter on what food item to bring. 
13. Summer Camp meeting: 6/2nd. Very informative meeting. Camp is at Buck Toms in 

Tenn. 7/6th-12th. We will need drivers to and from. 
14. District Roundtable: pleased with the adults signing up to attend. Breakout sessions are 

interesting and are tailored to SMs, ASMs, Committee, and Venturing. This month was 
on recruiting Webelos. O/A meetings and O/A members should go. 

15. Adult leader and Committee meeting: Parents are always welcome. Discussion about 
troop, upcoming events and the inner workings of the troop. You can have interaction 
with the Scoutmaster and the ASMs. We are always looking for new ideas and 
suggestions. 

16. Maggie Franz will be stepping down as Committee Chair and Tim Watkins will be taking 
her place. She will still be working with the parents and ASMs. New treasurer is Barbara 
Jacquet who took over for Gail. Mrs. Roberts will be leaving the position of summer 
Camp once she has trained someone else. We need volunteers to step up and follow the 
adult leaders and learn their positions as they prepare to leave them. 

17. Pictorial directory: Chris Hunt has turned in the directory. Adults please make sure the 
names and faces match, He has a list of MB counselors. There are a few adults who need 
pictures. Next week, we will have New Scouts and their parents. We are expecting 11 
new scouts from Davis. 



18. This troop has lost a lot its visual symbols. The troop sign is down and hasn’t been put 
back up. We also used to have a board with the different ranks, and scouts moved their 
name to the next rank as they progressed. We need to be proud of all out troop has 
accomplished. Mrs. Thorne said there could be a plaque with all the Eagle Scout’s names 
on it. There was a spot designated for it, and that spot is still available if the troop wants 
to do it. 


